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Dear CPU Staff, Families, and Community Members:

Please see the attached press release and information regarding Mr. Jon Hasleiet and the Intermediate School.

Have a great holidays.

Regards,
John W. Elkin, Superintendent

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 
18 U.S.C.§§2510-2521 and contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the individual 
or entity named.

You are receiving this email because you are opted in to receive messages from your school. For more information, 
please contact your school.
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: December 20, 2024

Center Point-Urbana Intermediate School Seeks
Principal for Grades 3-5

URBANA, IA — The Center Point-Urbana School District is searching for a new principal to lead
the Intermediate School in Urbana, serving students in grades 3-5. Mr. Jon Hasleiet, who has
served the district in this role for the past 17 years, has announced his retirement effective at the
end of the school year.

For this principal position, the district seeks a collaborative, student-focused leader to continue
fostering an environment of growth, achievement, and opportunity.

“We’re excited to begin our search for the next principal of our Intermediate School,” said
Superintendent John Elkin. “We are looking for an individual committed to creating a collaborative
and supportive learning environment for our students and staff. This role is a key part of our
leadership team, and we welcome applicants with a passion for student success, whether they
have some experience or are new to school administration. CPU is a special place to grow as a
leader, and we look forward to finding the right person for this opportunity.”

The position offers a competitive salary range of $95,000 to $115,000 annually, with experience
preferred, but not required.

For more information about the hiring process, including the timeline, stakeholder surveys on
Desired Traits and Characteristics, and opportunities for Parent Volunteers to join the Interview
Committee, please visit the following link on our website:

Website Link: https://cpuschools.org/int-principal/

The deadline for applications is January 24, 2025. The district encourages interested candidates to
learn more about the position and apply by visiting https://cpuschools.org/employment/.
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